
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Al-Fadheela Islamic Party’s Secretary General,
discusses political landscape developments

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mr. Abdulsada Al-Furaiji the

Secretary General of Al-Fadheela Islamic Party on 12/11/2023, and discussed the political scene

and ways to support the government in implementing its program in the upcoming phase. His

Eminence stressed electoral competition based on service programs and discussed the Palestinian

developments and the results of the Arabic Summit. Moreover, H.E. stressed the necessity of

ending the crisis by ending the war and rushing in aid, as well as ending the double standards

of the international community toward what was taking place in Gaza.


